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Updated Epidemic Measures for the 111-2/2023 Spring Semester

Dear UT colleagues and students,

In accordance with the announcement of the Central Epidemic Command Center (CECC) of loosening the
mask-wearing regulations indoors from February 20 and the Ministry of Education’s announcement of easing
mask restrictions indoors at school of all levels from March 6, UT announces the following epidemic measures
effective from the upcoming semester (111-2). The measures will be flexibly adjusted according to the latest

CECC announcements.

Starting from March 6 :

1. Classrooms should be well-ventilated and cleaned regularly, and operating equipment and tools used in
class must be properly disinfected.

2. The spontaneous mask-wearing policy will be implemented in the classroom. At special venues or when
there is a special need during teaching, teachers and students may decide to wear or not wear a mask after
discussions.

3. Masks are required at the UT Health Center and on the UT shuttle buses. At other venues on campus, it is
up to the faculty, staff, and students to decide whether to wear a mask.

4. According to the current regulations, those diagnosed with COVID-19 must be quarantined at home for 5
days. After the quarantine period expires, they have to conduct spontaneous health management for 7
days or until the rapid test is negative. The relevant epidemic prevention measures for COVID-19 positive
cases should be revised in accordance with the latest CECC announcements.

5. Masks are still recommended if respiratory symptoms are present and social distancing with unknown

persons cannot be maintained.

Sincerely yours,

UT Epidemic Prevention Team



